



Objection 250

Patricia and George Oram

May 7th 2018

То

Australian Electoral Commission,

GPO Box 344

Adelaide,

SA 5001

Dear Sir / Madam,

It has been brought to our notice that consideration is being given to move our suburb of Aberfoyle Park from the electorate of Boothby to the Electorate of Kingston.

Having lived in Boothby for nearly 22 years we wish to express our disappointment in this move being considered, and therefore we wish to express strongly that such a move does not take place.

The length of Kingston is already too long and to add Happy Valley, Flagstaff Hill, and Aberfoyle Park to the Electorate only adds to the problem. This difficulty currently exists in our local council where the needs of Aldinga are totally different to Flagstaff Hill. Added to that the culture of the 2 areas is different. The current member for Kingston whose office is in Morphett Vale would have difficulty in covering the 2 suburbs mentioned.

We therefore strongly recommend that the 3 suburbs remain in the Boothby Electorate, and object to any move taking place.

Patricia and George Oram

.

Patricia Oram

George Oram

